
 
Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 – Release of Information 
  
Subject: Data in relation to Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC) 
  
Thank you for your request for information of 1st September 2023, which was received 
on 5th September 2023. In your request you asked for: 
  

1. Has RAAC been used/detected in any of our properties? If so, how many 
properties are affected? 
 

2. Does Cloch Housing Association intend to carry further inspections on its 
properties to ascertain how many have RAAC? 

 

3. Has remedial work been carried out, or is scheduled to be carried out, as a 
result of RAAC being detected? If so, how many properties are affected? 

 
  

Your request has been processed and considered under the terms of the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. The information requested is provided below. 
 

  
1) We don’t have a specific record of RAAC construction, our stock profile 

is of an age that would be unlikely to contain such material. 
 

2) We have not identified RAAC in any of our properties to date. 
 

3) We have no plans to carry out any RAAC specific inspections but will 
continue with our usual stock condition monitoring. 
 

  
Please note that this response constitutes full release under the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. 
 


